
          8/10/2011 

 

Mr. James Morrison, Live2Media 

FCC file number 0498-EX-ST-2011 

Re: Request for experimental STA  

  

 James, after doing some research it appears that your request should pose no problem here in 

the Monterey Bay Area and specifically the Laguna Seca Race Track.  Furthermore I am interested in 

finding out how this works out.  This approval is contingent upon you providing an onsite phone number 

and also the hours of operation.  Thank you for contacting me and good luck on your project. 

 

 

        Best regards,  

         Ron Thompson 

       SBE Frequency Coordinator Monterey Bay Area 

       100 Campus Center, Building 41 

       Seaside, CA 93955 

       831-582-3816 

       ronthompson@csumb.edu 

 

        8/10/2011  

Re:  Update of Experimental STA 

Thank you for your contact number and also the hours of operation.   You are good to go.   

                  Best to you, Ron 


